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MEDIA ADVISORY 
BARKLEY REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
GENERAL 
June 18, 2024 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY: Disaster Exercise To Take Place June 22 

BRAA to host full-scale disaster exercise as part of FAA requirements 
 
On Saturday, June 22, Barkley Regional Airport will be hosting its triennial, full-scale disaster 
exercise. The FAA requires Barkley to produce a full-scale disaster preparedness exercise every 
three years. 
 
Please note that while there will be multiple emergency vehicles en route to and at Barkley 
Regional Airport, there will be no actual emergency. The purpose of the exercise is to test the 
readiness of not only the airport for a major air disaster, but all area emergency response teams, 
as well. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to attend the exercises, please contact Parker Griffith at 
the information below. 
 

– FLY BARKLEY – 

For more information, contact: 
Parker Griffith (parker@flybarkley.com) – O: (270) 744-0521 ext. 201; C: (662) 341-0979 
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